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In response to the letter dated Dec. 6, 2012 regarding the August Monthly report
for AGL RESOURCES PAC, please note that the Excessive Contribution to
Roksam for Congress was caused by a clerical error.  The April 5,
2011 contribution by the Nicor PAC (C00164970) was mistakenly designated
as GENERAL 2012, but should have been designated as PRIMARY 2012.
As the Nicor PAC is terminated, there is no way to amend this report.

Regarding the excessive contribution to Friends of Mark Warner for
Senator Warner's 2014 Primary campaign, we have received a refund from
the campaign and have forwarded a copy of the refund check to the FEC today.
This refund will be disclosed on our next regular filing.
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